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Dear Borden School Families,  
 

On November 9th, some information from the government: COVID-19 cases in 
Saskatchewan schools: October 25, 2020 - November 8, 2020 was observed by many 

Borden School families and caused confusion and anxiety. The information appeared 
to convey a positive case being reported at Borden School, which is not the case.  
 

As of November 10th, 2020, there have been no positive COVID-19 cases reported at 
Borden School. Public Health personnel inform school divisions directly when a positive 
case occurs at a school. I have consulted with our Prairie Spirit Division office and can 

confirm that this has not happened for Borden School.  
 
To my knowledge, there have been 0 cases at Borden School so far this school 
year.  The chart in the link above reads 0 in the “case count” column.   
 
Borden School has been committed to the values of honesty, transparency, and 
timeliness in our communication with all families throughout this pandemic. We will 
continue to uphold these values in our communication practices moving forward.  

 
I thank you for taking the time to read this letter. If you have questions or would like to 
speak about anything at Borden School, please reach out to me. I can be reached by 
email at brody.morris@spiritsd.ca, a phone call to the school at (306) 997-2090, or you 
can call or text my cell phone at (306) 371-2888. Your gracious support and kindness 
are always appreciated!  
 

Brody Morris – Borden School Principal  
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